Sabin Dual Language Magnet School

Resource Team Newsletter - June 2022

Dear Parent, Guardian, and Caregiver,

We would like to thank you for supporting your child throughout the year. As always, the Resource
Team is proud of our Sabin Hawk students for navigating and working through these trying times. The
Resource Team would like to thank you for your continued support in helping your child succeed.

There are several things to enjoy as a family this summer. Take a look at the following links.

Chicago Public Library Summer Reading:
https://www.chipublib.org/make-summer-yours/

2022 Art Fairs and Festivals Happening in Chicagoland
https://mykidlist.com/art-festivals-in-chicago-area/

Best Things to Do with Kids This Summer in Chicagoland

https://www.chicagoparent.com/things-to-do-with-kids-this-summer-in-chicago/

Fireworks at Navy Pier

https://navypier.org/eat-drink-play/fireworks/?enddate=2022-07-02&startdate=2022-05-29

HAVE A GREAT SUMMER!
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